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• The third meeting of the ISIT committee was held on November 3, 2014; the fourth 
meeting was held on December 1, 2014.   

• The Technology Conference is scheduled for February 5, 2015.  Our keynote speaker is 
Michael Wesch, who will be discussing and presenting learning technologies that 
enhance the classroom experience.  Be sure to mark your calendars.   

• The ISIT committee worked on developing the questions for the Student Technology 
Survey.  The survey was distributed electronically to students on November 18, 2014.  
Over 40 students responded within the first five minutes.   The survey will be available to 
students until 5:00pm on Wednesday, November 26, 2014.   

• The Student Technology Survey generated over 1500 responses.  A large number of the 
responses lamented the speed of lack of WiFi throughout the campus.  Todd Coston will 
continue to search for ways to improve this service.   

• Technology Requests via program review were reviewed with the committee. There are 
currently prioritized based on the program review rubric.  Todd Coston, Richard 
Marquez, and Kristin Rabe will be meeting during finals week to prioritize even further.  
The results will be discussed in the February ISIT meeting.   

• The next ISIT meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 2, 2015, at 3:00pm.   


